
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
LTD REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 2022-82 

PUBLIC SAFETY PROGRAM AUDIT 
 
Notice is hereby given that Lane Transit District (LTD) is soliciting proposals from qualified Contractors to 
conduct a public safety program analysis to objectively examine the District’s current program. The RFP 
process is to identify and award the most responsive, reasonable, and responsible qualified Contractor based 
on selection through the evaluation criteria set forth determining the best solution and value for LTD and the 
project. Solicitation documents are available for download via LTD’s B2GNow system at https://ltd.gob2g.com/. 

 
Proposals are due Tuesday, January 31, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. pacific. After the closing due date and time, 
proposals received will be opened and an official register of the submittals received will be recorded by LTD 
Procurement. Proposals must be fully submitted in the LTD eProcurement system on or before the date and 
time specified. Late or incomplete proposals are not accepted. 

 
 
 

NO PAPER, FACSIMILE, OR E-MAILED PROPOSALS WILL BE ACCEPTED. VENDORS MUST 
REGISTER IN B2GNOW TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS SOLICITATION. 

 
 
         Dated this January 9, 2023              ISSUED/POSTED:      Lane Transit District - LTD.org 
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